Do you have a 2nd/3rd grader? We have a new
Girl Scout Brownie Troop in Rocklin!

Please search group #1061 when signing up. We will be
meeting once a month in Rocklin plus any misc. events. If you
would like more information about our Troop please email
Troop1061girlscouts@yahoo.com. First Troop Meeting is
October 21st at 3:30pm. This is a newly formed group and it's a
great opportunity to have all the girls start at the same time.
Thank you!
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